
L D College of Engineering, Ahmedabad 

Notice for Staff & Students 

“No Vehicle Day” on 21
st
 January, 2017 

Date: 16/01/2017 

 Institute is going to celebrate No Vehicle Day on 21
st
 January, 2017. The main 

objective of implementing No Vehicle Day is to reduce greenhouse gases (GHG) for 

averting climate change, promoting sustainable transport giving importance to energy 

efficiency. In order to reach these objectives, Institute will celebrate No Vehicle Day on 

21
st
 January, 2017. All Students as well as Faculty / Staff Members are requested to 

come by public transport system and create awareness among the fellow citizen.  

All head of departments are requested to ensure the strict implementation of the 

No Vehicle Day Celebration by creating awareness among the Faculty / Staff 

Members as well as Students of the respective departments. Please follow the 

instructions of Security Staff, NSS Volunteers and NCC Cadets for the effective 

implementation and cooperate with them. You may contact Dr. C S Sanghvi for any 

further query.     

         -sd- 

  Principal 

Copy to: 

1. All Head of Departments 

2. Account / Establishment Section 

3. Student Section 

4. College Library 

5. Rector, LDCE Hostel 

6. Member Secretary, ACPC Building 

7. Officer In-charge, Block No. 05 & 06 (NCC / NSS Office & GTU Building) 


